### Stanley Renshon

### Public Affairs/Commentary-May 2024

### I. Newspaper/Magazine Interviews

325 William Haupt III. "Biden breaks promise not to cut Medicare,"May 6, 2024. <u>https://www.thecentersquare.com/opinion/article bb5cfd86-0ba3-11ef-ab62-</u> 4fb8e1573f9f.html

324. Joe Fisher, "Republicans, Democrats grapple with identity crises as election year looms," UPI, December 12, 2023.

https://www.upi.com/Top\_News/US/2023/12/12/political-party-republican-democrat-identity-crisiselection/1711702398418/

324. Zhao Huanix, "Election seen as impetus for impeachment inquiry," *China Daily Global*, September 9, 2023.

https://global.chinadaily.com.cn/a/202309/13/WS650113a6a310d2dce4bb5799.html

323. Scott Eidler, Paul LaRocco and Anastasia Valeeva "Major George Santos donors say they were 'misled' and 'defrauded,'" *Newsday*, January 29, 2023. https://www.newsday.com/long-island/politics/santos-donors-misled-defrauded-ghu41eff

332. Zhao Huanix, "Growing momentum seen for Republicans as US midterms near," *China Daily Global*, October 26,2022.

https://global.chinadaily.com.cn/a/202210/26/WS63587137a310fd2b29e7e836.html

331. Coleen Long, "How 'Let's Go Brandon' became code for insulting Joe Biden," Associated Press, October 30, 2021.

https://apnews.com/article/lets-go-brandon-what-does-it-mean-republicans-joe-bidenab13db212067928455a3dba07756a160

330. John Washington, "New York City's Radical Proposal for Noncitizen Voting," *The Nation*, July 30, 2021.

https://www.thenation.com/article/politics/new-york-noncitizen-voting/

329. Al Heping and Zhao Huanxin, "Democrats call for Trump's removal," *China Daily*, January 8, 2021 <u>https://global.chinadaily.com.cn/a/202101/08/WS5ff7ebeea31024ad0baa160b\_2.html</u>

328. Nada Tawfik, "Donald Trump: The Political Record," *BBC*, January 7, 2021 <u>https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/w3ct1d1c</u> [At: 4:47]

327. Zhao Huanxin, "Hope jostles with fear in US," *China Daily*, January 5, 2021. http://www.chinadaily.com.cn/a/202101/05/WS5ff3c6a8a31024ad0baa0796.html

326. Rob Watson, "Donald Trump: The Man," *BBC*, January 5, 2021 <u>https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/w3ct1d1b</u> <u>https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/w3ct1d1b</u> [at 5:39 and 18:35] 325. Janie Goesslin, "Citizen Trump," La Presse (Montreal), November 10, 2020.

In French: https://mi.lapresse.ca/screens/fca3a877-21b1-41b3-8f75-ae9bd5e4f449 7C 0.html Google/translation: https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&sl=fr&u=https://www.lapresse.ca/international/etats-

unis/2020-11-08/citoyen-trump.php&prev=search&pto=aue

324. Adam McCann," What If Trump Wins? Expert Predictions for Your Wallet," Wallet Hub, October 27, 2020.

https://wallethub.com/blog/what-if-trump-wins/80271#expert=Stanley Renshon

323. John Martin-Joy, MD., "The Man from Hope: Profiling Bill Clinton," Psychology Today, September 26, 2020.

https://www.psychologytoday.com/ca/blog/politics-psychiatry-and-psychoanalysis/202009/the-manhope-profiling-bill-clinton

322. Zhao Huanxin, "Biden reaches his long-sought goal,"\_China Daily Global, August 21, 2020. http://global.chinadaily.com.cn/a/202008/21/WS5f3f3f69a310834817261dd8.htm [

321. Stephen Dinan,"Nostalgia for Obama Sweeps Democratic Convention," Washington Examiner," August 18, 2020.

https://www.washingtontimes.com/news/2020/aug/18/nostalgia-barack-obama-sweeps-democraticnational-/

320. Zhao Huanxin, "Police funding emerges as national political issue," China Global Daily, June 9, 2020. http://global.chinadaily.com.cn/a/202006/09/WS5edf24c2a310834817251d26.html

319. Zhao Huanxin, "Impeachment seen impacting 2020 election," China Daily, December 11, 2019. https://www.chinadaily.com.cn/a/201912/11/WS5defc5aca310cf3e3557d419.html

318. Zhao Huanxin, "Mike Pence stresses that US not seeking 'decoupling'," China Daily, October 25, 2019. https://www.chinadaily.com.cn/a/201910/25/WS5db312b3a310cf3e35573b67.html

317. "Mo Hong'e Mafia shakedown or just double standards?," ECNS.CN. September 19, 2019. http://www.ecns.cn/voices/2019-09-27/detail-ifzpknpx2078358.shtml]

316. Zhao Huanxin, "Bolton out, but not much change expected in US foreign policy," China New Daily, September 12, 2019.

https://global.chinadaily.com.cn/a/201909/12/WS5d791ac6a310cf3e3556b140.html

315. Francis Steed Sellers, "I'm a dual citizen of the U.S. and Britain. But people rarely consider me an immigrant," Washington Post, July 19, 2019. https://www.washingtonpost.com/nation/2019/07/19/im-dual-citizen-us-britain-people-rarely-consider-mean-immigrant/?utm\_term=.9412be729e02

314. Zhao Huanxin, "Trump's national emergency to contend with lawsuits," China New Daily, February 18, 2019. http://global.chinadaily.com.cn/a/201902/18/WS5c69eb09a3106c65c34e9bc3.html

332. Zhao Huanxin, Shutdown theater: Trump cancels Pelosi's overseas trip," China News Daily, January 18, 2019.

http://www.chinadaily.com.cn/a/201901/18/WS5c41ece3a3106c65c34e5551.html

312. Zhao Huanxin, "New House: Tougher time or more of same for Trump?," CHINA News Daily, January 18, 2019.

http://www.chinadaily.com.cn/a/201901/07/WS5c32c344a31068606745f3d6.html

311. Jennifer Rubin, "Trump's 'emergency powers' threat reveals the GOP's dismal state," *Washington Post*, January 6, 2019.

https://www.washingtonpost.com/opinions/2019/01/06/trumps-emergency-powers-threat-reveals-gopsdismal-state/?utm\_term=.950f9e56784c

310. Calvin Woodward and Julie Pace, "Investigations look at Trump's life from all angles," *Associated Press*, December 16, 2018. https://www.apnews.com/6d6361fdf19846cb9eb020d9c6fbfa5a

309. Holman W. Jenkins, Jr., "America Has Yet to Make Sense of Trump," *Wall Street Journal*, October 19, 2018. https://www.wsj.com/articles/america-has-yet-to-make-sense-of-trump-1539989072

**308**. Sonya Swink, "What is Behind Trump's 'Chemistry' With Strongmen?," The *Globe Post*, August 16, 2018.

https://theglobepost.com/2018/08/16/trump-strongmen-chemistry/

307. Stephan Dinan, "Liberal enclaves embrace noncitizen voting: 'I think this is another good step forward'," *Washington Times*, July 26, 2018. https://www.washingtontimes.com/news/2018/jul/26/noncitizen-voting-push-liberal-jurisdictions-draws/

306. Tim Steller, "Recent immigrants, refugees don't threaten American identity," *Arizona Daly Star*, June 16, 2018.

https://tucson.com/news/local/steller-column-recent-immigrants-refugees-don-t-threaten-americanidentity/article\_174d0b8f-9e33-53e3-844f-dd2425aabc91.html

305. Brendon Kirby, "Trump Pushing Repeal of Useless Obama Immigration Regulation," *PoliZette*, May 31, 2018.

https://www.lifezette.com/polizette/trump-pushing-repeal-of-useless-obama-immigration-reg/

304. David Greenberg, "What Happens When Americans Try to Psychoanalyze Their Leaders," *Politico*, January 13, 2018.

https://www.politico.com/magazine/story/2018/01/13/trump-mental-health-history-216312

303. Nancy Benac, "As sex scandals topple the powerful: Why not Trump?," *Associated Press*, November 17, 2017.

https://wtop.com/white-house/2017/11/selective-outrage-trump-criticizes-franken-silent-on-moore/

302. Noah Bierman, Cathleen Decker and Brian Bennett, "Trump unleashes himself from would-be handlers, lashing out mornings, nights and weekends," *Los Angles Times*, October 10, 2017. http://www.latimes.com/politics/la-na-pol-trump-kelly-20171010-story.html

301. Raymond Taylor, "Are Immigrants Driving the Motor City?, " Voice of America (VOA,) August 13,2017. <a href="https://www.voanews.com/amp/are-immigrants-driving-the-motor-city/3983572.html">https://www.voanews.com/amp/are-immigrants-driving-the-motor-city/3983572.html</a> NOTE:Embedded interview with Professor Renshon in article.

300. Karen Alaimo, "Why 'Luv Guv' is no surprise," *CNN*, April 11, 2017. http://www.cnn.com/2017/04/11/opinions/luv-guv-sex-scandal-opinion-alaimo/ 291. Florian Weißmann, "Obamas Vermächtnis: Die Hoffnung bleibt," [Obama's Legacy] [in Austrian German] *Tiroler Tageszeitung*, January 17, 2017. http://www.tt.com/politik/12264580-91/obamas-vermächtnis-die-hoffnung-bleibt.csp

290. Nancy Benac, "Trump rides chutzpah to victory in presidential race, *Associated Press*, November 10, 2016. <u>http://www.nwitimes.com/news/national/elections/trump-rides-chutzpah-to-victory-in-presidential-race/article 83fada94-efe4-5472-a881-ce1312074258.html</u>

289. "Donald Trump Looks Back on Long presidential Race," Associated Press, November 9, 2016. <u>http://abc7ny.com/politics/donald-trump-looks-back-on-long-journey-to-victory-in-presidential-race-</u>/1596048/

288. Nancy Benac, "The Wizard of Id and Ego: Trump Chases Win, Keeps Up Guard," (Associated Press) *New York Times*, July 12, 2016. <u>http://www.nytimes.com/aponline/2016/07/13/us/politics/ap-us-campaign-2016-trump-profile.html</u>

287. Richard Hétu, "Croche" as Hillary Clinton," [translation from the French], LaPresse.Ca., May 30, 2016.

https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&sl=fr&u=http://www.lapresse.ca/international/dossiers/maison -blanche-2016/201605/29/01-4986425-croche-comme-hillary-clinton.php&prev=search

[Article In French] <u>http://www.lapresse.ca/international/dossiers/maison-blanche-2016/201605/29/01-4986425-croche-comme-hillary-</u>clinton.php?utm\_categorieinterne=trafficdrivers&utm\_contenuinterne=envoyer\_cbp

286. Tim Mack, "She Sued Trump, but Still Loves Him, *The Daily Beast*, May 18, 2016. http://www.thedailybeast.com/articles/2016/05/18/she-sued-donald-trump-but-still-loves-him.html

285. Roxanne Khamsi, "Bullies Have a Trump Card," Slate, May 15, 2016. <u>http://www.slate.com/articles/health\_and\_science/science/2016/05/anti\_bullying\_programs\_might\_not\_wo</u> <u>rk as well for popular bullies like donald.html</u>

284. Nancy Benac, "Trump, Clinton angle for advantage in politics of gender," *Associated Press*, April 30, 2016. <u>http://bigstory.ap.org/urn:publicid:ap.org:096de9530d4b479eaf849b480916f762</u>

283. Joe Toohey, "Mindset of a presidential candidates," Fox News, April 26, 2016. http://www.fox5ny.com/news/133008710-story

282. Seth Borenstein, "We all lie, scientists say, but politicians even more so," *Associated Press*, April 17, 2016.

http://bigstory.ap.org/article/09070a3c5ff74065b39a31c2e388f78d/we-all-lie-scientists-say-politicianseven-more-so

281. Will Parker, "Crossing Trump: Trump's Lawsuit, "*The Real Deal*, April 1, 2016. http://therealdeal.com/issues\_articles/crossing-trump/

280. Ben Smith, "I Asked A Psychoanalyst To Explain Donald Trump," BuzzFeed, December 3, 2015. http://www.buzzfeed.com/bensmith/trump-on-the-couch?utm\_term=.pb2wZbL2Q

279. Thomas B. Edsell, "Donald Trump's Appeal," *New York Times*, December 2, 2015. <u>http://www.nytimes.com/2015/12/02/opinion/campaign-stops/donald-trumps-appeal.html?ref=opinion& r=0</u>

278. Nancy Benac, "Beware Too-Good-to-Be-True Personal Stories From 2016 Trail," *ABC News*, November 13, 2015.

http://abcnews.go.com/Entertainment/wireStory/campaign-biographies-story-35175056

277. Julie Pace, "At core, Clinton prefers pragmatism over passion," *Associated Press*, August 19, 2015. <u>http://bigstory.ap.org/article/72b188b939794eb798cf29ca3004bfb2/analysis-core-clinton-prefers-pragmatism-over-passion</u>

276. Lorraine Millot, "Obama offre un répit aux clandestins et à sa présidence," (In French)[ Obama offers a break to illegals and to his presidency] *Libération Monde*, November 21, 2014. <u>http://www.liberation.fr/monde/2014/11/21/obama-offre-un-repit-aux-clandestins-et-a-sa-presidence\_1148190</u>

275. Richard Rubin and Angela Greiling Keane, "Obama Taps N.Y. Donors Again to Fill Coffers for Midterms," *Bloomberg News*, Oct 7, 2014. <u>http://www.bloomberg.com/news/2014-10-07/obama-hits-n-y-donors-again-to-fill-coffers-for-</u>midterms.html

274. Jonathan Bernsteon, "The Perils of Misjudging Obama," *Bloomberg View*, February 26, 2014. http://www.bloombergview.com/articles/2014-02-26/the-perils-of-misjudging-obama

273. John F. Harris and Alexander Burns, "Why sex-scarred pols keep coming back for more," *Politico*, SEPJuly 9, 2013.

http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=CFF3B750-1311-4A8A-9B2F-356C87CFBCB9

272. Liz Halloran, "Liberals in a Dither Over Whether Obama Blew it, or Nailed it," *NPR*, January 4, 2013. http://www.npr.org/blogs/itsallpolitics/2013/01/04/168632779/liberals-in-a-dither-over-whether-obama-blew-it-or-nailed-it

271. Vidya Rao, "You replay what you would have done': Life after election loss," *NBC Today*, October 8, 2012.

http://todayonthetrail.today.com/\_news/2012/11/08/15024872-you-replay-what-you-could-have-done-life-after-election-loss

270. Sze Yeung, "Obama's Ranking: A&D, "Commentary on U.S. Presidential election," *Apple News, Hong Kong* (in Chinese), October 8, 2012. http://hk.apple.nextmedia.com/international/art/20121108/18061106

269. Nancy Benac and Phillip Elliot, "Enough Already: Voters Hit with Ads, Calls, More," *Associated Press*, October 21, 2012 <u>HTTP://SWAMPLAND.TIME.COM/2012/10/21/ENOUGH-ALREADY-VOTERS-HIT-WITH-ADS-CALLS-MORE/</u>

268. Halimah Abdullah, "Out of context out of bounds? Not in 2012," *CNN*, September 25, 2012. <u>http://m.cnn.com/primary/cnnd\_fullarticle?topic=newsarticle&category=cnnd\_politics&articleId=urn:news</u> <u>ml:CNN.com:20120925:campaign-context:1&cookieFlag=COOKIE\_SET</u>

267. Gabriela Rico, "Expats may wield sizable clout in today's Mexican presidential vote," *Arizona Daily Star*, July 1, 2012. <u>http://azstarnet.com/news/local/border/expats-may-wield-sizable-clout-in-today-s-mexican-presidential/article\_d0e946cd-f6ee-5453-93b4-5c51f81454f8.html</u>

266. Nancy Benac, "In risky business of running for president, Obama, Romney largely playing it safe," *Associated Press*, May 26, 2012. <u>http://www.washingtonpost.com/politics/in-risky-business-of-running-for-president-romney-obama-largely-playing-it-safe/2012/05/26/gJQAZGdWrU\_print.html</u>

265. Atossa Abahamian, "The strange vogue in dumping U.S. citizenship," *Reuters*, May11, 2012. http://blogs.reuters.com/talesfromthetrail/2012/05/11/the-strange-vogue-in-dumping-u-s-citizenship/

264. Jonathan Cambi, "Students Push for Dream Act," *Gotham Gazette*, April 16, 2012 http://www.gothamgazette.com/article/Albany/20120416/204/3708 263. Nanct Benac, "Analysis: Candor gaffes add to campaign cynicism," CBS News, March 28, 2012. <u>http://www.cbsnews.com/2102-33666\_162-57405879.html?tag=contentMain;contentBody</u>

262. Liz Halaron, "Obama, At Crossroads, Takes Different Route Than Clinton In '96,' NPR Politics, January 25, 2012.

http://www.npr.org/blogs/itsallpolitics/2012/01/25/145818070/obama-at-crossroads-takes-different-route-than-clinton-in-96

261, Robin Abcarian, "Mitt Romney's hands-on approach to Rick Perry raises questions," Los Angeles Times, October 19, 2011.

http://www.latimes.com/news/nationworld/nation/la-na-shoulder-touch-20111019,0,1283265,print.story

260. Libby Lewis, "Analyzing Obama: Two psychoanalysts wonder what president is thinking," *CNN*, October 12, 2011

http://www.cnn.com/2011/POLITICS/10/11/obama.couch/

259. Robin Abcarian, "Watch what GOP candidates don't say at debate, *Los Angeles Times*, September 21, 2011 <u>http://www.latimes.com/news/nationworld/nation/la-na-0922-</u> <u>debate-20110922,0,5442860.story</u>

258. Jill Lawrence, "The Awkwardness Olympics," *The Daily Beast, August* 23, 2011. <u>http://www.thedailybeast.com/articles/2011/08/23/mitt-romney-john-kerry-and-more-painfully-awkward-politicians.print.html</u>

257. Maria Sacchetti, "Dual citizenship's appeal grows, here and abroad," *Boston Globe*, August 22, 2011 <u>http://www.boston.com/news/local/massachusetts/articles/2011/08/22/dual\_citizenships\_appeal\_grows\_here\_and\_abroad/?page=full</u>

256. Seth Borenstein, "Psychology of debt talks is all in game of chicken, *Associated Press*, July 28, 2011. <u>http://finance.yahoo.com/news/Psychology-of-debt-talks-is-apf-2363706056.html?x=0&.v=1</u> 255. Lorainne Millot, "Les Etats-Unis très tolérants," Liberatio. Fr, June22, 201 <u>http://www.liberation.fr/monde/01012344765-les-etats-unis-tres-tolerants</u>

254. Todd Spangler, "Narcissism, risk-taking tend to drive sex scandals," *Detroit Free Press*, June 8, 2011. http://www.usatoday.com/news/washington/2011-06-08-politicians-scandal N.htm

253. Megan Finnegan, "History Is Full of Political Second Acts," *Our Town*, March 30, 2011. http://ourtownny.com/2011/03/30/history-is-full-of-political-second-acts/

252. Elizabeth Llorente, "English-Only Bills Spark New Battle over Language," *Fax News*, March 16, 2011. <u>http://latino.foxnews.com/latino/politics/2011/03/16/new-battle-brewing-united-states-needs-official-english-law/</u>

251. Esther Cepeda, "Latino? Hispanic? Ultimately, we're all Americans," *Asbury Park Press*, February 2, 2011. <u>http://www.app.com/article/20110202/NJOPINION03/102030310/1028/NJOPINION/Latino-Hispanic-Ultimately-we-re-all-Americans?odyssey=nav%7Chead</u>

250. Liz Halloran, "How Obama Can Still Push His Agenda, NPR News, November 18, 2010. http://www.npr.org/2010/11/18/131414490/how-obama-can-still-push-his-agenda

249. Minna Skau, "George W. Bush's Legacy: From Bad to Better? (in Danish) *Politiken,* November 15, 2010.

248. Elise Foley, "How Involved Should Undocumented Immigrants Be in Elections?," The Washington Independent, October 22, 2010.

http://washingtonindependent.com/101428/how-involved-should-undocumented-immigrants-be-inelections

247. Morgan Lee, "Immigration audits are increasing against employers," San Diego Union-Tribune, October 10, 2010. http://www.signonsandiego.com/news/2010/oct/09/immigration-audits-are-increasingagainst/

246. Maria Altmira, "Elections Almost Decided," AVUI (Spain), September 21, 2010. http://translate.googleusercontent.com/translate c?hl=en&sl=ca&u=http://avui.elpunt.cat/noticia/article/3politica/17-politica/305088-comicis-migdecidits.html&prev=/search%3Fq%3Dcomicis%2Bmig%2Bdecidits%26hl%3Den%26client%3Dsafari%26

rls%3Den%26prmd%3Div&rurl=translate.google.com&twu=1&usg=ALkJrhiFv1yqvgdchN3GNAJ4-<u>D12m9</u>i6fg

245. Alan Greenblat, "The Likability Factor: What Obama's Lacking?," NPR, September 14, 2010. http://www.npr.org/templates/story/story.php?storyId=129858071

244. Maria Altimira, "Obama, en el punt de mira (Obama: in the Spotlight /In Spanish), Avui (Spain) June 7, 2010 http://paper.avui.cat/article/mon/191656/obama/punt/mira.html

243. Margaret Hyslop, "Reporters Notebook: Why don't they know better?," Gazette of Politics and Business, May 21, 2010.

http://www.gazette.net/stories/05212010/polinew201811 32549.php

242. Maria Altimira, "L'antídot contra Obama" (An Antidote to Obama /In Spanish), Avui (Spain) April 25, 2010

http://paper.avui.cat/article/mon/189666/lantidot/contra/obama.html

241. Nancy Benac, "10 letters a day: humanizing talismans for Obama," Associated Press, March 24, 2010. http://www.google.com/hostednews/ap/article/ALeqM5hGGmMmNoPU5\_8H5JxDDNL7WhISjwD9EKR MBG2

240. Liz Sidoti, "Analysis: Is this the 'change' voters believe in?, Associated Press, March 23, 2010. http://www.google.com/hostednews/ap/article/ALeqM5itCY5sWSW-XZmTbChhkHE5w3ct0QD9EK6FR00

239. Sharon Jayson, "Narcissism can make politicians leaders and cheaters," USA TODAY, September 28, 2009.

http://www.usatoday.com/news/health/2009-09-28-political-narcissism N.htm

238. Claire Heininger and Josh Margolin, "Election Smackdown." Newark (NJ) Star Ledger Sunday Magazine, August 13, 2009.

http://www.nj.com/insidejersey/index.ssf/2009/08/election smackdown.html

237. Larry Neumeister and Beth DeFalco, "NJ mayor's arrest puts spotlight on historic city," Associated Press, July 25, 2009.

http://www.miamiherald.com/news/nation/AP/v-print/story/1157445.html

236. Shannon Firth, "Sanford's Affair Revives Old Question: Are Male Politicians More Prone to Library, Infidelity? Dulcinea Web June 27, 2009. http://www.findingdulcinea.com/news/politics/2009/june/Sanford-s-Affair-Revives-Long-standing-Questions-of-Unfaithful-Politicians.html

235. Liz Sidoti, "Analysis: Why do politicians cheat? <u>Associated Press</u>, June 25, 2009. http://news.yahoo.com/s/ap/20090625/ap\_on\_go\_ot/us\_philandering\_politicians\_analysis/print; ylt=AizrY uJa8iP0J6Va\_yv.kkB2wPIE; ylu=X3oDMTB1MjgxN2UzBHBvcwMxNARzZWMDdG9vbHMtdG9wBH NsawNwcmludA--

234. Jill Lawrence, "Jeb to the rescue: Too bad his name is Bush," <u>Politics Daily</u>, May 5, 2009. http://www.politicsdaily.com/2009/05/05/jeb-to-the-rescue-too-bad-his-name-is-bush

233. Nancy Benac, "100 days of Obama: Energy aplenty, no miracles," <u>Associated Press</u>, April 25, 2009. http://news.yahoo.com/s/ap/20090425/ap on go pr wh/us obama100 days overview 1

232. Richard Wolf, "Obama's style shifts with the task at hand," <u>USATODA</u>Y, April 23, 2009. <u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/washington/2009-04-23-obamastyle N.htm</u>

231. Laurie Kellman, "Spin Meter: Both parties deny it's their economy," <u>Associated Press</u>, March 5, 2009. <u>http://www.google.com/hostednews/ap/article/ALeqM5jUmAoiiFgJ2w9r2tGxr2hKaHM\_HQD96NOFG80</u>

230. Miloslav Surgoš, Andrej Matišák, "Obama does yet know where the phones are" (Obama zatiaľ zisťuje, ako fungujú telephony), <u>Pravda</u>, February 21, 2009. http://spravy.pravda.sk/tlac.asp?r=sk svet&c=A090221 173005 sk svet p12

Translation: http://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&sl=sk&u=http://spravy.pravda.sk/obama-zatial-zistuje-ako-funguju-telefony-fib-

/sk\_svet.asp%3Fc%3DA090221\_173005\_sk\_svet\_p12&ei=8NCgSeSKHJK2sAP4hpi7CQ&sa=X&oi=tran slate&resnum=1&ct=result&prev=/search%3Fq%3DObama%2Bzatia%25C4%25BE%2Bzis%25C5%25A 5uje,%2Bako%2Bfunguj%25C3%25BA%2Btelef%25C3%25B3ny%26hl%3Den%26client%3Dsafari%26r ls%3Den-us

229. Margaret Talev, "'Salesman in chief' Barack Obama gets back on the road," Miami Herald, February 18, 2009.

http://www.miamiherald.com/news/nation/v-print/story/908846.html

228. Pramit Pal Chaudhuri, "No grand goodbyes for the outgoing Prez — and no regrets," *Hidustan Times*, November 1, 2008. <u>http://www.hindustantimes.com/StoryPage/Print.aspx?Id=228dd921-0c3a-4358-a99f-6f683826b2d3</u>

227. Interview with the Iranian News Service on U.S.-Iranian national security issues and the next president", *FARS New Agency* (in Persian) November 1, 2008. http://www.farsnews.net/newstext.php?nn=8708100589

226. Juliana Barbassa, "Unable to Vote, noncitizen immigrants volunteer," *Associated Press*, October 30, 2008. <u>http://ap.google.com/article/ALeqM5i2EtX0I135KSTKF8vt-mAHt-20RAD9450DG80</u>

225. Interview with the Iranian News Service on U.S.-Iranian national security issues and President Bush, *FARS New Agency* (In Persian) October 27, 2008. <u>http://www.farsnews.net/newstext.php?nn=8612110703</u>

224. Jodi Kantor, "Barak Obama, Forever Sizing Up," *New York Times*, October 26, 2008. http://www.nytimes.com/2008/10/26/weekinreview/26kantor.html?ref=weekinreview&pagewanted=print

223. David Kirkpatrick, "Writing Memoir, McCain Found a Narrative for Life," *New York Times*, October 13, 2008.

http://www.nytimes.com/2008/10/13/us/politics/13mccain.html?ref=todayspaper&pagewanted=print

222. Patrick Arden, "He's back: into the Belly of the Beast," *Metro New York,* September 23, 2008.

221. Doyle McManus, "McCain and Obama different on style as well as substance," Los Angeles Times, September 20, 2008 (<u>http://www.latimes.com/news/politics/la-na-assess20-2008sep20,0,537183,print.story</u>)

220. Caitlan Webber, "Non-Citizen voting: 'American Dream' or 'one of the Worst Ideas Ever," *Congressional Quarterly Politics*, September 16, 2008, (http://www.cqpolitics.com/wmspage.cfm?docID=hsnews-000002952241)

219. Cathleen Decker, "Truth Suffers in Campaign," <u>The Toronto Star</u>, September 15, 2008 (<u>http://www.thestar.com/printArticle/499257</u>)

218. Teresa Watanabe, "Southern California's dual citizens see little conflict," Los Angeles Times, September 11, 2008 http://www.latimes.com/news/local/la-me-dualcitizen112008sep11,0,5055752,print.story

217. Jill Lawrence, "Bill Clinton: Obama fits the job," <u>USATODAY</u>, August 27, 2008 <u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/politics/election2008/2008-08-27-clinton-speech\_N.htm</u>

216. Lisa Anderson, "Democratic 'family' rift hard to heal," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, July 11, 2008. http://www.chicagotribune.com/news/nationworld/chi-obama-clintonjul11,0,1203136,print.story

215. Laura Vozzella, "not personal, just business: the mayor's scandal," <u>Baltimore Sun</u>, June 27, 2008. http://www.baltimoresun.com/news/local/bal-md.vozzella27jun27,0,1607720,print.column

214. Chris Erikson, "Hale to the Chief," <u>New York Post</u>, June 15, 2008. <u>http://www.nypost.com/php/pfriendly/print.php?url=http://www.nypost.com/seven/06152008/postopinion/opedcolumnists/hale to the chief 115598.htm</u>

213. Andrew Arbamson, "With U.S. in slump, dual citizenship in EU countries attracts Americans," *Palm BeachPost*, June07, 2008

(http://www.palmbeachpost.com/localnews/content/local\_news/epaper/2008/06/07/s1a\_dual\_citizenship\_0 608.html)

212. John Ibbitson, "Presidential duel comes down to the '60s, "<u>Globe and Mail</u>, June 8, 2008 (<u>http://www.theglobeandmail.com/servlet/story/RTGAM.20080606.wobama0606/BNStory/Front/home?pageRequested=all&print=true</u>)

211. Heidi Evans, "Revenge is Sweet, Stunning & Sexy for Silda Wall Spitzer, <u>New York Daily News</u>, May 23, 2008 (<u>http://www.nydailynews.com/gossip/2008/05/23/2008-05-</u> 23\_revenge\_is\_sweet\_stunning\_\_sexy\_for\_sild.html)

210. "The Political World Arriving: Interview with Stanley Renshon," <u>El Mundo</u> (Spain), May 17, 2008 In Spanish: <u>http://www.elmundo.es/papel/2008/05/17/opinion/2394273.html</u> In (loose) English Translation: <u>http://babelfish.yahoo.com/translate\_url?doit=done&tt=url&intl=1&fr=bf-res&trurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.elmundo.es%2Fpapel%2F2008%2F05%2F17%2Fopinion%2F2394273.</u> html&lp=es\_en&btnTrUrl=Translate

209. Alan Ehrenhalt, "The Political Psyche: What makes politicians behave the way they do?," <u>Newsweek</u>, April 14, 2008 <u>http://www.newsweek.com/id/132007/output/print</u>

208. Lara Jakes Jordan, "Mukasey adjusting slowly to atty gen job," <u>USATODAY</u>, April 5, 2008 (http://www.usatoday.com/news/topstories/2008-04-05-2531736571 x.htm)

207. Andrew J. Hawkins, "The View from Inside Eliot Spitzer's Brain," <u>City Hall and Manhattan Media</u>, March 14, 2007 <u>http://www.cityhallnews.com/print.php?a=1455</u> 206. Stevenson Swanson, "Spitzer quits in remarkable fall from grace," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, March 13, 2008, http://www.chicagotribune.com/news/chi-eliot-spitzerresignsmar13,0,1798733,print.story

205. Sarah Moore St. Josephs,"'Monster'? Consider darker side of Hillary Clinton,"St. Cloud Times,March12,2008http://www.sctimes.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20080312/OPINION/103120018/1006/NEWS01

204. Justina Wang, "N.Y.s' hopes have been dashed by sex scandal," <u>Rochester Democrat and Chronicle</u>, March 12, 2008; <u>http://www.democratandchronicle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20080312/NEWS01/803120369/1002/N</u> <u>EWS</u>

203. Christina Rouvalis, "Wives put through wringer in public scandals," <u>Pittsburgh Post-Gazette</u>, March 12, 2008 <u>http://www.post-gazette.com/pg/08072/864363-84.stm#</u>

202. Emily Friedman, "Why Women Stand by Their Men," <u>ABC News</u>, March 11, 2008 <u>http://abcnews.go.com/print?id=4428736</u>

201. Lisa Gutierrez and Edward M. Evald, "'Stand by your man' press conferences seem to be a political trend," <u>Kansas City Star</u>, March 11, 2008 <u>http://www.kansascity.com/news/politics/v-print/story/527165.html</u>

200. Susan Page, "Will any presidential candidate be ready on 'Day One'? <u>USAToday</u>, February 24, 2008 <u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/politics/election2008/2008-02-24-</u> <u>Ready\_N.htm</u>

199. Libby Quaid, "Cindy McCain, Like Others, Stands by Her Man," <u>Associated Press</u>, February 21, 2008 http://www.sfgate.com/cgibin/article.cgi?file=/n/a/2008/02/21/politics/p135225S77.DTL&type=printable

198. John Ibbitson, "What lies ahead for McCain the survivor," <u>*Toronto Globe and Mail*</u>, February 5, 2008 (<u>http://www.theglobeandmail.com/servlet/story/RTGAM.20080205.wprimaryibbitson05/BNStory/usElection2008/home</u>)

197. Nancy Benac, "Bill Clinton: Wife's 'Defender-in-Chief,' <u>Associated Press</u>, January 24, 2008 (http://www.breitbart.com/print.php?id=D8UCGS0G2&show article=1);

196. San Grewal, "Ambition unmasked in U.S. presidential race," <u>The Toronto Star</u>, January 12, 2008 (<u>http://www.thestar.com/News/World/article/293298</u>);

195. Josh Gerstein, "Huckabee Opens a New Front: Moves Against Dual Citizens Voting Overseas," <u>New York Sun</u>, December 10, 2007 <u>http://www.nysun.com/pf.php?id=67734&v=7025037911</u>

194. Libby Quaid, "Adwatch: Giuliani Highlights NYC Record," <u>Associated Press</u>, November 21, 2007 (<u>http://ap.google.com/article/ALeqM5h10poUjVUgCKTqtiAG4palFLlvagD8T274D00</u>);

193. "Politifact: Truth-o-Meter, Mitt Romney on Hillary Clinton's Experience," <u>CQ Politics</u>, November 12, 2007 (<u>http://cqpolitics.com/wmspage.cfm?docID=news-000002626210</u>);

192. Michael Van Sickler, "What's in a resume," <u>St. Petersburg Times</u>, November 6, 2007 (<u>http://www.politifact.com/truth-o-meter/article/2007/nov/06/who-has-best-resume/;</u>

191. Rick Hampson,"Ahmadinejad says Americans want to hear him," <u>USA Today</u>, September 24, 2007 (<u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/world/2007-09-23-iranvisit\_N.htm</u>):

190. Joan Lowy, "Candidates Share a Tragic History," <u>Associated Press</u>, September 8, 2007 (<u>http://abcnews.go.com/Politics/wireStory?id=3575618</u>);

189. Joshua Freed "Reversing Craig's plea won't be easy," <u>Associated Press</u>, September 5, 2007 (http://www.usatoday.com/news/nation/2007-09-05-2334362901 x.htm );

188. Libby Quaid, "Giuliani Keeps Combative Style in Check," <u>Associated Press</u>, August 7, 2007 (<u>http://abcnews.go.com/Politics/wireStory?id=3455675</u>);

187. Kirk Johnson, "Anxiety in the Land of the Anti-Immigration Crusader," <u>New York Times</u>, June 24, 2007

(http://www.nytimes.com/2007/06/24/weekinreview/24johnson.html?\_r=1&pagewanted=print&oref=slogi <u>n</u>);

186. "Candidates Balance Fatherhood, Ambitions," <u>ABC News</u>, June 18, 2007 (<u>http://abcnews.go.com/GMA/Politics/story?id=3287454&page=1</u>); 185. Jill Lawrence, "What Will Bill's Impact Be?" <u>USAToday</u>, March 29, 2007; (<u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/washington/2007-03-28-cover-clintons\_n.htm</u>)

184, Fred Kaplan, "A Debt of Gratitude," <u>Slate</u>, March 13, 2007; (<u>http://www.slate.com/id/2161644/</u>)

183. Mariel Garza, "Columnist runs for the border," <u>Los Angeles Daily News</u>, March 10, 2007; <u>http://www.thefreelibrary.com/COLUMNIST+RUNS+FOR+THE+BORDER-a0160581247</u>

182. Adam Phillips, "Bid to Restore Voting Rights for Non-Citizens Stirs Lively Debate," <u>Voice of America News</u>, March 8, 2007 (<u>http://www.voanews.com/english/AmericanLife/2007-03-02-voa61.cfm</u>)

181. Cara Anna, "Non-citizens in U.S. want right to vote, and some already do," <u>Associated Press</u>, March 2, 2007; Link unavailable

180. Zachary A. Goldfarb, "Forget Polls, Long Shots Say It's About the Message, Washington Post,<br/>December 26, 2006; A02;(<a href="http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/article/2006/12/25/AR2006122500458.html">http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/article/2006/12/25/AR2006122500458.html</a>)

179. Barry Newman, "Pledging Allegiances: Indian Passport Law Reflects Global Trend," <u>Wall Street</u> Journal, December 15, 2006; (<u>http://immigrantpolitics.org/?p=56</u>)

178. Doyle McManus, "A new Bush? Yes and no," Los Angeles Times, November 9, 2006; Link unavailable

177. R. Jeffrey Smith, "Bush Confounded by the 'Unacceptable'," <u>Washington Post</u>, October 13, 2006; (http://www.washingtonpost.com/wpdyn/content/article/2006/10/12/AR2006101201580.html)

176. Carlos Fresneda, "Duelo 'psychologico' entre Bush and Ahmadineya" [The psychological Duel between Bush and Ahmadinejad], <u>El Mundo</u> [ The World, article in Spanish], September 26, 2006; Link unavailable

175. Alexis Simendinger, "1600 Pennsylvania Avenue: Hope Floats," National Journal, September 23, 2006; Link unavailable

174. Barbara Slavin and David Jackson, "American, Iranian presidents skip each other's Talks, <u>USA</u> <u>Today</u>, September 19, 2006; (<u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/world/2006-09-19-bush-iran-un\_x.htm</u>)

173. Gretchen Parker, "Divided We Stand," The Tampa Tribune, September 16, 2006; Link unavailable

172. Mina Saku, "Hvad sa George W? [What now, George W?] [in Danish], <u>Politiken</u>, September 10, 2006; Link unavailable

171. Brendan Farrington, "Harris predicts Senate victory, against the odds," <u>Associated Press</u>, August 3, 2006; <u>http://www.cbsnews.com/stories/2006/08/04/ap/politics/mainD8J9GFIG0.shtml</u>

170. Margaret Wente, "World's Best Insurance Policy, <u>Toronto Globe & Mail</u>, July 20, 2006; <u>http://www.immigrationwatchcanada.org/index.php?module=pagemaster&PAGE\_user\_op=view\_page&PAGE\_id=612&MMN\_position=92:90</u>

169. Thelma Guerrero, "Keizer woman's citizenship matches her name to a nation," Salem (Oregon) Statesman Journal, June 7, 2006; Link unavailable

168. Susan Taylor Martin, "Like one famous baby, others claim two lands," <u>St. Petersburg Times</u>, June 4, 2006 <u>http://www.sptimes.com/2006/06/04/Worldandnation/Like one famous baby .shtml</u>

167. Barbara Slavin, "Letter to Bush reflects Iranian leader's mind set," <u>USA Today</u>, May 5, 2006; <u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/world/2006-05-09-iran-letter\_x.htm</u>

166. "Quote of the Day," Opinion Journal's Political Diary. <u>Wall Street Journal</u>, April 24, 2006; Link unavailable

165. Deepti Hajela, "Modern mobility blurs definition of 'homeland" <u>Associated Press</u>. April 5, 2006; Link unavailable

164. Mirra Skau, "Fejl efter fejl, men Bush er stadig [in Danish] [Bush is still the Boss] <u>Politiken</u>, March 12, 2006, section 1; Link unavailable

163. Kirsten Scharnberg, "Truth in advertising: New Yorkers (love) the city," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, December 27, 2005; Link unavailable

162. Michael Jarlner, "Man kalder dem halve statsborborgere [They call them half-Americans-50% Americans], <u>Polotiken</u>, December 10, 2005; Link unavailable

161. Michael McGough, "Citizenship Test," <u>Pittsburgh Post-Gazette</u>, November 28, 2005; <u>http://www.post-gazette.com/pg/05332/613466-108.stm</u>

160. Lisa Anderson, "A Showdown that isn't in NYC," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, November 7, 2005; Link unavailable

159. Marcela Sanchez, "Suspicions about dual citizenship," <u>San Diego Union Tribune</u>, October 29, 2005; Link unavailable

158. Jack Betty, "Blame Character," The Atlantic Monthly, October 20, 2005; Link unavailable

157. Oscar Avila, "Cicero Lawmaker's hat in Mexico Race," Chicago Tribune, September 22, 2005; Link unavailable

156. Jonathan Drew, "In Post-Katrina America, a question: How strong is our armor against chaos?," Associated Press, September 19, 2005; Link unavailable

155. Darlene Superville, "Katrina divides rather than unifies U.S." <u>Associated Press</u>, September 9, 2005; <u>http://www.firstcoastnews.com/news/news article.aspx?storyid=43937</u>

154. Susan Page, "Storm upheaves Bush's second-term agenda, <u>USA Today</u>, September 7, 2005 <u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/washington/2005-09-06-bush-fallout\_x.htm</u>

153. Lynda Hurst, "Dual opinions over dual citizenship," <u>Vivalecanada.com</u>, August 21, 2005; <u>http://www.vivelecanada.ca/article.php/20050820051715796</u>

152. Maria Puente, "These people truly span the globe," <u>USA Today</u>, June 29, 2005. <u>http://www.usatoday.com/life/lifestyle/2005-06-29-dual-citizenship\_x.htm</u>

151. Doug Israel, "Non-citizen Voting," <u>Gotham Gazette</u>, April 24, 2005; http://www.gothamgazette.com/article/voting/20050425/17/1390

150. Malia Rulon, "Election Reform Proposals Ignite Clash Over States Rights," <u>Associated Press</u>, March 18, 2005; Link unavailable

149. Lizzie Grosso," Citizens of the World," Harvard Political Review, Winter, 2005; Link unavailable

148. Gabriela Rico, "Dual nationality threatens to alter electoral influence," <u>Statesman Journal</u>, Oregon, January 30, 2005; http://www.statesmanjournal.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20050130/NEWS/501300317

147. Darlene Superville, "Bush Looks to Avoid Second-Term Pitfalls," <u>Associated Press</u>, January 22, 2005; Link unavailable

146. Malia Rulon," Lawmakers' reasons vary for introducing bills with no chance," <u>Associated Press</u>, December 24, 2004; Link unavailable

145. Elisabeth Bumiller, "Bush's Cabinet Picks Come Already Vetted by Life's Tests," <u>New York Times</u>, December 20,2004; <u>http://www.nytimes.com/2004/12/20/politics/20letter.html?fta=y</u>

144. Tom Hays, "Kerik Problems May Have Done Beyond Nanny," <u>Associated Press</u>, December 12, 2004; Link unavailable

143. Stewart M. Powell," Bush Chooses Cabinet Officers Who Overcame Adversity, <u>Hearst News</u>, December 5, 2004; Link unavailable

142. Evan Thomas (and reporting team), "How Bush Did it- All in the Family-Bush Seeks Someone to show his Softer Side," <u>Newsweek</u>, November 6, 2004; Link unavailable

141. Malia Rulon, "Rough Night for Millionaire Candidates," Associated Press, November 5, 2004; Link unavailable

140. Heidi Przybyla, "Bush to Press War, Social Security Plan in New Term," <u>Bloomberg News</u>, November 4, 2004; Link unavailable

139. John F. Harris, "The Choice: Different Instincts About Leadership," <u>Washington Post</u>, October 31, 2004;<u>http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/articles/A12463-2004Oct30.html</u>

138. Paul Barton, "Charges fly on post-election legal strategies," <u>Arkansas Democratic Gazette</u>, October 29, 2004; Link unavailable

137. Editorial-George W. Bush-Right Man, Right Time, Right Place, <u>Winchester Star</u>, October 16, 2004; Link unavailable

136. Ron Fournier, "Politics becomes meaner as election nears," <u>Associated Press</u>, October 15, 2004; <u>http://www.foxnews.com/story/0,2933,135549,00.html</u>

135. Sarah Max, "Where One Passport Won't do," <u>CNN News</u>, October 11, 2004; http://money.cnn.com/2004/10/08/real\_estate/mil\_life/twopassports/ 134. Deb Riechmann, "Bush to Visit New York City Firefighters," Associated Press, September 1, 2004; Link unavailable

133. Robin Abcarian, "In His Father's Shadow, A Son Charts His Course," Los Angeles Times, August 29, 2004; Link unavailable

132. Lisa Anderson, "Unfinished business: Bush aims to end father-son parallels with 2<sup>nd</sup> term," ChicagoTribune,August29,2004;http://www.chicagotribune.com/news/local/chi0408290455aug29,1,2702804.story

131. Anne Westh, "Convention Should Assure Republican Unity' (In Danish), <u>Kristeligt Dagblad</u>, August 28, 2004; Link unavailable

130. Nancy Benac, "Steadfast, disciplined, Bush sees himself as unchanged by events of the presidency," Associated Press, August 25, 2004; Link unavailable

129. Holman Jenkins, "Voter's Choice: Slow down or Speed Up?," <u>Wall Street Journal</u>, August, 4, 2004; Link unavailable

128. Lisa Anderson, "Gore Aims to Shake Off Shadow of 2000 Vote," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, July 26, 2004; <u>http://www.chicagotribune.com/news/nationworld/chi-0407260197jul26,1,4800192.story?coll=chi-newsnationworld-hed</u>

127. Silla Brush, "The tomes-are they a-changing? Some say Clinton Memoirs may break "unilluminating" tradition," <u>Dallas Morning News</u>, June 27, 2004; Link unavailable

126. Stevenson Swanson, "Clinton Fans Rush to Get "My Life," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, June 23, 2004; Link unavailable

125. Elisabeth Bumiller. "The President and the Gun: to the Avenger Go the Spoils," New York Times,<br/>JuneJune21,http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=950CE0DA1239F932A15755C0A9629C8B63

124. Jim Barnes, "Bush's Comfort Zone," National Journal, April 24, 2004; Link unavailable

123. Brian Boyd," Group Seeks votes for Non Citizens," <u>The Bronx Beat</u>-Columbia School of Journalism, Spring, 2004; Link unavailable

122. Daniela Gerson, New York Voters Decide Foreign Elections: Dominican Republic Joins Growing Trend," <u>New York Sun</u>, April 15, 2004; Link unavailable

121. Terrace Hunt," Officials Worry of Pre-election Attack," <u>Associated Press</u>, March 15, 2004; <u>http://www.foxnews.com/story/0,2933,114309,00.html</u>

120. Phuong Ly," Moving Forward, Giving Back," <u>Washington Post</u>, March 4, 2004, A01; http://www.vnah-hev.org/index.php?action=website view&WebSiteID=60&WebPageID=3279

119. Nancy Banac," Vietnam Roles Play Out for Bush, Kerry," <u>Associated Press</u>, February 10, 2004; <u>http://www.foxnews.com/story/0,2933,110833,00.html</u>

118. Ron Fournier, "Dean Under fire for comments on Saddam," Associated Press, December 17, 2003; Link unavailable

117. Barbara Slavin," Experts: Saddam Holds on to Ego," <u>USA TODAY</u>, December 17, 2003; <u>http://www.usatoday.com/news/world/iraq/2003-12-16-saddam-psyche x.htm</u>

116. Bob Dart," Political Stump Becomes confessional for Democratic Candidates," <u>Cox News Service</u>, December 4, 2003; Link unavailable

115. Ron Fournier," Emotional Candidates," Associated Press, November 21, 2003; Link unavailable

114. Dan Mihalopoulos," Crusading for a Second Chance: Carol Moslely Brown," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, October 23, 2003; Link unavailable

113. Benjamin Smith," Ferrer Seizes Upon Idea to Permit Aliens to Vote in Municipal Elections, <u>New York Sun</u>, September 23, 2003; Link unavailable

112. Mark Frtiz," U.S. moves in Iraq, Afghanistan command respect of foes, even as old allies alienated by aggressive superpower," <u>Associated Press</u>, September 15, 2003; Link unavailable

111. Michael Huang, "Citizenship and Voting," <u>Gotham Magazine</u>, August 25, 2003 http://www.gothamgazette.com/article/feature-commentary/20030825/202/503

110. Benjamin Smith," Mayoral Commission To Consider Letting Foreigners Vote in N.Y.," <u>New York Sun</u>, August 22, 2003; Link unavailable

109. Brian Donohue," New U,S. immigrants hold 2 countries dear," <u>Newark Star-Ledger</u>, July 10, 2003; Link unavailable

108. Joanna Weiss," Bushes in Same Boat, but Different Courses," <u>Boston Globe</u>, June 15, 2003; Link unavailable

107. Sioban McDonough," Relax but Stay Alert, the Government Says, sending Another Mixed Message," Associated Press, May 26, 2003; Link unavailable

106. Paul Barton," <u>Democrats, GOP roll forward with '04 campaign,</u>" Arkansas Democrat-Gazette, April 20, 2003; Link unavailable

105. Ira J. Hadnot, "Altered States: War Hardens the Perceptions of Good and Evil," <u>The Dallas Morning</u> <u>News</u>, April 20, 2003; Link unavailable

104. Erik Schechter," Psychohistorians put Bush on the Couch," Jerusalem Post, April 20, 2003; Link unavailable

103. Todd S. Purdam,"Delicate Calculus of Causalities and Public Opinion," <u>New York Times</u>, March 27, 2003, B1; <u>http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9804E5DE1E30F934A15750C0A9659C8B63</u>

102. Megan Rooney,"Oxford Calling [for Bill Clinton]?" <u>The Chronicle of Higher Education</u>, February 7, 2003; Link unavailable

101. Frances Stead Sellers," A Citizen on Paper Has No Weight," <u>Washington Post</u>, January 19, 2003, B01; <u>http://www.aliciapatterson.org/APF2101/Sellers/Sellers.html</u>

100. Vidya Subrahmaniam,"Multi-Nation Theory: Loyalty as Defunct Currency," <u>The Times of India</u>, January 16, 2003, 10; Link unavailable

99. Malia Rulon," Inspired By Sept,11, Novice candidates running hard for Congress," <u>Associated Press</u>, October 30, 2002; <u>http://www.cjonline.com/PalmPilot/stories/110402/ter\_cands.html</u>

98. Jill Lawrence, "Poll Shows USA's mood has changed, but not lives," <u>USAToday</u>, September 6, 2002; Link unavailable

97. Darlene Superville," Experts Debate 'Homeland Security," <u>Associated Press</u>, September 5, 2002; Link unavailable

96. David S. Broder," Trying to Piece Together a Puzzling Presidency," <u>Washington Post</u>, September 3, 2002; Link unavailable

95. Moni Basu," Citizens of Two Worlds-Dual citizens fight doubts over loyalty," <u>Atlanta Journal</u> <u>Constitution</u>, July 4, 2002; Link unavailable

94. Jonathan Tilove, "Rethinking Dual Citizenship in the Post-Sept.11 World," <u>Newhouse News Service</u> International, June 25, 2002; Link unavailable

93. Paul Bedard," Washington Whispers," U.S. News and World Report, April 22, 2002; Link unavailable

92. Tim Steller," Mexico is courting its citizens abroad," <u>Arizona Daily Star</u>, April 18, 2002; Link unavailable

91. Jill Lawrence," Lieberman candidacy could rest in Gore's Hands," <u>USA Today</u>," April 12, 2002; Link unavailable

90. Hans S. Nichols," Lack of Clear Law Leaves Dual citizenship a Murky subject," <u>Insight on the News</u>, March 4, 2002; <u>http://findarticles.com/p/articles/mi\_m1571/is\_8\_18/ai\_83699600/pg\_1</u>

89. Lestisia Marquez, "Mexicans keep ties to home," <u>Ventura County Star</u>, February 18, 2002; Link unavailable

88. Eric Badertscher, "Experts debate dual citizenship," <u>United Press International</u>, February 15, 2002; <u>http://www.cis.org/articles/2002/renshoncoverage1.html</u>

87. Timothy Pratt," Achieving dual citizenship helps family with identity," Las Vegas Sun, February, 11, 2002; Link unavailable

86. Brian Mitchell," Dual citizen's Mixed Loyalty Under Question After September 11," <u>Investor's Business Daily</u>, February 8, 2002, A20;

http://www.cis.org/articles/2002/renshoncoverage.html

85. Richard Morin and Claudia Dean," Growing Questions Over Dual citizenship," <u>Washington Post</u>, January 29, 2002, A17; Link unavailable

84. Stevenson Swanson, "Giuliani ends remarkable run -Mayor closes out controversial term," *Chicago Tribune*, December 28, 2001; Link unavailable

83. Gersh Kuntzman," Running From Himself-Gary Condit," <u>Newsweek</u>, December 10, 2001; Link unavailable

82. Lynn Smith," Patriotism: One size Does Not Fit All," Los Angeles Times, October 9, 2001. Link unavailable

81. Randall Mikkelsen, "Bush Girds America for Battle in Plain-Spoken Address," <u>Reuters</u>, September 21, 2001; Link unavailable

80. Lisa Anderson." Clinton has Knack for Taking Lows to New Highs," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, February 25, 2001; Link unavailable

79. James Warren," A Long Goodbye, But Hardy Farewell," Chicago Tribune," January 21, 2001, p.8; Link unavailable

78. Calvin Woodward, "Familiar Hands Guiding Bush," Associated Press, November 28, 2000; Link unavailable

77. Terence Hunt, "Face of White House Battle Changes," Associated Press, November 28, 2000; Link unavailable

76. Laura Meckler," Campaigns Waging Public Opinion War," <u>Associated Press</u>, November 14, 2000; Link unavailable

75. Lisa Anderson and Bonnie Miller Rubin, "Rough Transition Throws American Psyche for a Loop," <u>Chicago Tribune</u>, November 12, 2000, p1; Link unavailable

74. Georgie Anne Geyer, "Dubious Bypass for Dual citizenship," <u>Washington Times</u>, October 25, 2000; Link unavailable

73. Jill Lawrence," Heat of Campaign Gets to Bush, Gore, USA Today, October 9, 2000, 6A; Link unavailable

72. Cal Woodward, "Gore's embellishments persist, even in the spotlight," Associated Press, October 5, 2000;

http://graphics.boston.com/news/politics/campaign2000/news/Gore\_s\_embellishments\_persist\_even\_in\_the \_spotlight.shtml

71. Nancy Benac," Debates pit Gore's details against Bush's charm," <u>Associated Press</u>, October 3, 2000; <u>http://graphics.boston.com/news/politics/campaign2000/news/Debates\_pit\_Gore\_s\_details\_against\_Bush\_s\_charm.shtml</u>

70. John Omicinski, " Clinton has Deployed Troops at Record Pace," <u>Gannett News Service</u> (world wide), September 29, 2000; Link unavailable

69. Neil Sherman, "Pinpointing Presidential Personalities, Health SCOUT [on- line science news], Aug. 16, 2000; Link unavailable

68. Mae M. Cheng," Citizens of the World New Americans are increasingly keeping dual allegiances," <u>Newsday</u>, August 7, 2000; Link unavailable

67. Peter Brimlow," Does Dual Citizenship Erode National Identity?, <u>Insight Magazine</u>, July 10, 2000; Link unavailable

66. Jennifer Warren," Quackenbush Resigns-Probe Continues: No Gloating, Just Sadness -and Some Lessons," Los Angeles Times, June 29, 2000, p. 1; Link unavailable

65. Sandra Sobieraj," Gore hopes 'smug' and 'arrogant' do double duty against Bush," <u>Associated Press</u>, May, 3, 2000; Link unavailable

64. Frank Davies, "Reno has 'No Regrets' Over Raid to Seize Child, Miami Herald, April 25, 2000; Link unavailable

63. Ann Gearan, "Attorney general weathers another controversy," <u>Associated Press</u>, April 25, 2000; Link unavailable

62. Randall Mikkelsen, "E-mail probe new cloud for Clinton, threat to Gore," <u>Reuters</u>, April 5, 2000; Link unavailable

61. David Greenberg," Hazy and confused about presidential 'character," <u>The Miami Herald</u>, December 26, 1999, p.22; Link unavailable

60. David Greenberg," The Mark of McCain: Debating the Presidential Candidates' character and sanity," <u>Slate</u>, December 14, 1999; <u>http://www.slatetv.com/id/64477</u>

59. Calvin Woodward," Poll Shows Negative Adds a Positive, "<u>Associated Press</u>, December 11, 1999; Link unavailable

58. Melisa S. Miles and Aubrey Immelman," Former POW McCain's rise in polls leads to more scrutiny," <u>St. Cloud (Minn) Times</u>, November 28, 1999: Link unavailable

57. August Gribbin, "Dual citizenship explodes in U.S.," <u>The Washington Times</u>, November 14, 1999, p. 1; <u>http://freedom4um.com/cgi-bin/readart.cgi?ArtNum=23735</u>

56. Maureen Dowd, "President Lonely Guy," <u>The New York Times</u>, October 20, 1999, A31; <u>http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=940DE0DC1239F933A15753C1A96F958260&sec=&spon</u> =&pagewanted=1

55. Michael Tackett. "Which Would you But? Does Gore of Bush Have More Shelf Appeal? Right Now Marketers Say. Al Looks Like Brand X," <u>The Chicago Tribune</u>. June 27, 1999, p.1.; Link unavailable

54. Devin Leonard, "Can Rudi Giuliani Tame the Beast Within?" <u>The New York Observer</u>, May 10, 1999; <u>http://www.observer.com/node/41460</u>

53. Calvin Woodward, "Pleading for Resolve in an Impatient Nation, <u>Associated Press</u>, April 8. 1999; Link unavailable

52. Arshad Mohammed, "Clinton Opens a Campaign to Salvage His Legacy," <u>Reuters</u> (international), February 13, 1999; Link unavailable

51. Interview with Eric Sorenson, The Seattle Times, December 19, 1998; Link unavailable

50. Interview with Muriel Dobbin, White House Correspondent, <u>McClatchy News Service</u> (nation wide) on the Impeachment Hearings, December 15, 1998; Link unavailable

49. Robert H. Gettlin, "Clinton, Nixon: Not So Different?" <u>Business Daily</u>, October 30, 1998;<u>http://www.investors.com/editorial/editorialcontent.asp?secid=1501&status=article&id=161489&sec ure=7642</u>

48. Interview with Garrent Utley, <u>CNN</u>," Negative Campaign Ads and the People who Make them, Aired October 30, 1998; Link unavailable

47. Interview with Beata Balogova, Slovak News Agency, October 29, 1998 on American elections; Link unavailable

46. Andrew Phillips, "Why Does Clinton Do it?," Maclean's (Canada), September 28, 1998; Link unavailable

45. Jeff Nesmith, "Psychobiographer Offers Analysis of Clinton's Character," <u>Cox News Service</u>-National, September 23, 1998; Link unavailable

44. Richard Lacayo, "What Makes Clinton a Survivor?," <u>Time Magazine</u>, September 21, 1998, p.70-71; <u>http://www.cnn.com/ALLPOLITICS/time/1998/09/14/clinton.survivor.html</u>

43. Tom Brazaitis, "Analysts Await Tail of the Tape When Clinton testimony debuts," <u>The Plain Dealer</u>, September 21, 1998; Link unavailable

42. Debbi Riechman, "Resignation Calls Keep Coming, but No Snowball Yet," <u>Associated Press</u>, National, September 22, 1998; Link unavailable

41. Liz Atkins, Why would he risk it? Experts ponder question," <u>The Daily Press</u> (Victorville, CA), September 18, 1998; Link unavailable

40. Andrew Marr, "Commentary: where character is Fate in America," <u>London Observer News Service</u>, September 15, 1998; Link unavailable

39. Martin Kettle, "Washington Diary: "Clinton cuts an even sorrier figure," <u>Guardian Weekly (London)</u>, September 13, 1988, p. 6. Link unavailable

38. Marian Jones, "Explaining President Clinton," <u>Fox News on Line</u>, August 29, 1998; Link unavailable

37. Andrew Phillips," Sex, Lies--and a Loss of Trust," <u>Maclean's Weekly</u> (Canada), August 31, 1998; Link unavailable

36. Kathy Kiely, "Hillary Ready to Assert Herself as First Lady," <u>New York Daily News</u>, August 30, 1998, p. 6; Link unavailable

35. Richard Grenier, "All the President's Evasions," <u>The Washington Times</u>, August 24, 1998; Link unavailable

34. Matt Brelis, "The President: Bill Clinton and the Psychology of Risk," <u>The Boston Globe</u>, August 23, 1998, E01; Link unavailable

33. Peter Jay, "The Man from Hope, Arkansas- Book Reviews," <u>The Washington Times</u>, August 20, 1998; Link unavailable

32. Greg Pierce, "Inside Politics: Wait Until September," <u>Washington Times</u>, August 19, 1998; Link unavailable

31. Ron Fournier, "Clinton Casting Himself As a Victim," <u>Associated Press</u> Interview (National Distribution), August 18, 1998; <u>http://www.hannibal.net/stories/081998/Clintontrouble.html</u>

30. Todd S. Purdum, "Shortcomings Shadow Clinton's Promise," <u>The Miami Herald</u>, August 18, 1998, 6A; Link unavailable

29. Todd S. Purdum, "Strong at Politics, Weakened by Lapses," <u>The New York Times</u>, August 18, 1998, p. A1. <u>http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9A0DEFD9173DF93BA2575BC0A96E958260</u>

28. John F. Harris, "Day's Events Could Narrow Credibility Gap," <u>The Washington Post</u>, August 17, 1998; Link unavailable

27. Nancy Benac, "Clinton Facing His Ultimate Test," <u>Associated Press</u> Interview (National Distribution), August 16, 1998; Link unavailable

26. Lisa Anderson, "NYC's 'Wyatt Earp' Aims High," <u>The Chicago Tribune</u>, June 25, 1998-Section 1, p.1; Link unavailable

25. Alexis Simendinger, "1600 Pennsylvania Avenue: For Whom the Probe Tolls," <u>National Journal</u>, March 14, 1998; Link unavailable

24. Interview with Terry Monamey, <u>The Los Angeles Times</u>, story on the Clinton scandals, January 27, 1998; Link unavailable

23. Holman Jenkins, "Once More, You Get What you Pay For," <u>The Wall Street Journal</u>, January 28, 1998; Link unavailable

22. Interview with Bob Dart, Cox News Service (National Distribution), on The White House Crisis, January28, 1998 discussing the South Carolina Republican primaries; Link unavailable

21. Graham Little, "Clinton's Troubles," <u>The Melbourne (Australia) Age</u>, January 27, 1998; Link unavailable

20. Nancy Benac, "For Now It's Lewinsky Vs. Lewinsky," <u>Associated Press</u> (National), January 24, 1998; Link unavailable

19. Jill Lawrence, "Gore Ethics Fracas Flares at Unlucky Time, <u>USA Today</u>, September 15, 1997; Link unavailable

18. Stewart Powell, "First Family Faces Tough Transition when Chelsea Goes to Stanford," <u>Hurst</u> <u>News/New York Times News Service</u>, September 7, 1997; Link unavailable

17. Susan Delacourt, "Political Psychology: Not New, Just Tricky- Bouchard Not the First Leader to Have his Mind Probed from Afar," <u>The Globe and Mail</u> (Toronto, Canada), August 30, 1997; Link unavailable

16. Cathleen Decker, "This Year, Campaign is for Endorsements"<u>The Los Angeles Times</u>, August 19, 1997; Link unavailable

15.Editorial, "Abortion Promoter Admits Lying about D & X," In the Nation, May/June 1997; Link unavailable

14. Nancy Benac, "The Strategic Art of Apologizing," Associated Press (national), May 14, 1997; Link unavailable

13. Michael Rust, "Do Nixon's demons torment Clinton?," <u>The Washington Times</u>, February 17, 1997; Link unavailable

12. Lisa Anderson, "Sales Representatives (and senators and mayors and ...)." <u>The Chicago Tribune</u>, January 3, 1997- Section 5, p.1; Link unavailable

11. Bob Dart, "Going Down, It's Hard to be Upbeat," <u>The New York Times</u>, October 30, 1996; Link unavailable

10. Holman Jenkins, Jr., "Wanted: One Ever-Changing Ego; Values Unimportant," <u>The Wall Street</u> Journal, September 10, 1996; Link unavailable

9. Peter Doskoch, "Clinton and Nixon: Twins Under the Skin?," <u>Psychology Today</u>, September/October 1996;

http://psychologytoday.com/articles/pto-19960901-000006.html

8. Ann O'Hanlon, "Local Leaders are Latest Targets of Voter's Growing Mistrust," <u>The Washington Post</u>, June 27, 1966; Link unavailable

7. Richard L. Berke, "A President Who Can Absorb Body Blows," <u>The New York Times</u>, June 23, 1966; Link unavailable

6. "Editorial: Book Says President has Personality Disorder," <u>The Chapel Hill Herald</u>. June 20, 1996; Link unavailable

5. Thomas Huang, "Candidate Likability a Paramount Concern, Many Voters Say," <u>The Dallas Morning</u> <u>News</u>, June 2, 1996; Link unavailable

4. "The fickle nature of the American voter," <u>APA Monitor</u>, March 1996; <u>http://www.dpi.bnu.edu.cn/apa/monitor/mar96/primarya.html</u>

3. "Can Dole Give What it Takes?, <u>The Boston Sunday Globe</u>- Campaign '96 series, April 14, 1996; Link unavailable

2. Minette McGhee," When Love Crosses Party Lines; For Bipartisan Couples, Life's Quite Lively," <u>Chicago Sun-Times</u>, October 11, 1992, Pg. 28; Link unavailable

1. "Candidates for President know Firsthand the Hard Lessons of Adversity," <u>The Los Angeles Times</u> December 8, 1991, p. 43; Link unavailable

## II: Commentary Pieces/Op Ed Pieces

34. "Will Mexico Pay for Trump's Wall?" [on-line debate, John S. Kierman ed], February 16, 2017. https://wallethub.com/blog/will-mexico-pay-for-the-wall/32590/#stanley-renshon

33. "Psychoanalyst to Trump: Grow up and adapt," USA TODAY, June 23, 2106. http://www.usatoday.com/story/opinion/2016/06/23/trump-psychoanalyst-grow-up-adaptcolumn/86181242/

32. "9/11: What would Trump Do?," *Politico Magazine*, March 31, 2016. <u>http://www.politico.com/magazine/story/2016/03/donald-trump-2016-terrorist-attack-foreign-policy-</u> 213784

31. "You don't know Trump as well as you think," USA TODAY, March 25, 2106. http://www.usatoday.com/story/opinion/2016/03/25/donald-trump-narcissist-business-leadership-respectcolumn/82209524/

30. Ben Smith, I Asked A Psychoanalyst To Explain Donald Trump," *BuzzFeed*, December 3, 2015. https://www.buzzfeed.com/bensmith/trump-on-the-couch?utm\_term=.dfRMmabW7#.fl5Xn7L5q

29. "Some presidents aspire to be great, more aspire to do well' essay for "The Big Idea- Diagnosing the Urge to Run for Office," *Politico Magazine*, November/December 2015. http://www.politico.com/magazine/story/2015/10/2016-candidates-mental-health-213274?paginate=false

28. "Obama's Place in History: Great, Good, Average, Mediocre or Poor?," *Washington Post*, February 24, 2014.

http://www.washingtonpost.com/blogs/monkey-cage/wp/2014/02/24/obamas-place-in-history-great-good-average-mediocre-or-poor/

27. President Romney or President Obama: A Tale of Two Ambitions, *Montreal Review*, October 2012. <u>http://www.themontrealreview.com/2009/President-Romney-or-President-Obama-A-Tale-of-Two-Ambitions.php</u>

26. America Principio, Por Favor, *Arizona Daily Star*, July 1, 2012. <u>http://azstarnet.com/news/opinion/guest-column-practice-inhibits-forming-full-attachments-to-us/article\_10009d68-0fcc-5f4a-8d38-2f5e95a7e138.html</u>

25. Making Sense of the Republican Presidential Primary, Montreal Review, June 2012.

http://www.themontrealreview.com/2009/Making-Sense-of-the-Republican-American-Presidential-Primary.php

24. Barack Obama and the Politics of Redemption, *Montreal Review*, April 2012. http://www.themontrealreview.com/2009/Barack-Obama-personality-and-the-politics-of-redemption.php

23. The Political Mind: A dangerous world, *Politico*, November 4, 2008. http://www.politico.com/news/stories/1108/15224.html

22. The Political Mind: One Heartbeat Away: McCain's Palin Judgment," *Politico*, September 29, 2008. http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=AFE159EB-18FE-70B2-A8525902B8925D82

21. The Political Mind: Iraq: A Matter of Judgment," *Politico*, September 11, 2008. http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=4DCBCA78-18FE-70B2-A8F245F100C70254

20. The Political Mind: "John McCain-The conscience of a candidate," *Politico*, July 31, 2008. http://www.politico.com/news/stories/0708/12184.html

19. The Political Mind: Obama's Unfinished Identity," *Politico*, July 10, 2008. http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=09047657-3048-5C12-00A4A0D91C6DE8AA

18. The Political Mind: "John McCain's Strategic Worldview," *Politico*, May 27, 2008 http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=260CF067-3048-5C12-00804DE39AF7811B

17. The Political Mind: The Democrat's Foreign Policy Dilemma: Tough Talk vs. More Talk," *Politico*, April 29, 2008 <u>http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=96A4AF34-3048-5C12-0050CF532B88AE52</u>

16. The Political Mind: "McCain's Dilemma: Rebel or Leader," *Politico*, March 3, 2008 http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=762C8AEB-3048-5C12-001F63B53B683140

15. The Political Mind: "Chameleon Politics," *Politico*, February 4, 2008 http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=E627C901-3048-5C12-00EF0513F183A741

14. The Political Mind: "How relevant is senatorial experience to the presidency?" *Politico*, December 19, 2007 (<u>http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=F432F1DF-3048-5C12-00E388081E934E18</u>)

13. The Political Mind: "Good Presidents: Persistent or Resilient?" *Politico*, November 14, 2007 (http://dyn.politico.com/printstory.cfm?uuid=3FD228A3-3048-5C12-00EB2105364FB8CE)

12. The Political Mind: "Flag Pin Patriotism," *Politico*, October 23, 2007, http://www.politico.com/news/stories/1007/6502.html

11. On Being a 'Bush Apologist': The Case of Immigration," <u>Real Clear Politics</u>, May 1, 2006; (http://www.realclearpolitics.com/articles/2006/05/on being a bush apologist the.html)

10. "The Bush Bubble Myth," <u>Real Clear Politics</u>, April 25, 2006, at: (http://www.realclearpolitics.com/articles/2006/04/the bush bubble myth.html)

9. "Military Recruiting on Campus: Let The Students Decide," The Clarion, March, 2005, p.9

8. "Changing America: The Bush Presidency, New York Post, August 22, 2004;

7. "President Clinton's Memoirs: Caveat Emptor," The Baltimore Sun, Sunday June 24, 2004

6. "The Value of Citizenship," New York Sun, September 15, 2003, p. 8

5. "Did Bush Speech Set Right Iraq Policy?," The Detroit News, September 18, 2002;

4. "The Power of a Blunt Tongue," Newsday, September 15, 2002, p. 34.

3. President Clinton's Hidden Legacy," Newsday, January 14, 2001;

2. "Hillary's Campaign: Anything Goes?," The World and I Magazine, October, 2000, pp. 301-307;

1. "The Moral Collapse of a Troubled Presidency," *The World and I Magazine*, December, 1998, pp. 292-303.

# III. Newspaper Letters

15. Letter to the Editor: Whose Hostile to Immigrants?, <u>Washington Post</u>, October 12, 2009; <u>http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/article/2009/10/11/AR2009101101550 pf.html</u>

14. Letter to the Editor: Sad Iraq Milestone: 4,000 U.S. Dead," <u>New York Times</u>, March 25, 2008; <u>http://www.nytimes.com/2008/03/25/opinion/l25iraq.html?\_r=1&oref=slogin&ref=todayspaper&pagewant ed=print</u>

13. Letter to the Editor: Why Are We In Iraq? (and Liberia? And Afghanistan?), <u>New York Times</u>, September 21, 2003;

http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9D06E2DE163AF932A1575AC0A9659C8B63&n=Top/R eference/Times%20Topics/Subjects/T/Terrorism

12. Letter to the Editor: "An Administration Out of touch?" <u>New York Times</u>, March 15, 2003; <u>http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9407EFD61E3EF936A25750C0A9659C8B63&partner=rssnyt&emc=rss</u>

11. Letter to the Editor on Dual Citizenship, Washington Post, December 1, 2002, A20; Link unavailable

10. Letter to the Editor: "Echoes of the Drums of November," <u>New York Times</u>, April 3, 2001; http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=980CE5D81E3FF930A35757C0A9679C8B63

9. Letter to the Editor: The long and Short of Campaigning, <u>New York Times</u>, June 12, 2000; <u>http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9C04E3DF143EF931A25755C0A9669C8B63&sec=& spon=&pagewanted=print</u>

8. Letter to the Editor: Would Repentance help Clinton?, <u>The New York Times</u>, September 8, 1998 (reprinted in Joseph Yannai, *We the People-1998* (Publisher's Plus: Ft. Lee, N.J., 1998); <u>http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=950CE7D7123EF93BA3575AC0A96E958260&sec=&spon=&pagewanted=print</u>

7. Letter to the Editor: Feminists' Support of President Clinton, <u>The New York Times</u>, March 25, 1998 (reprinted in James B. Sterba and Linda LeMoncheck (eds) *Sexual Harrasment: Issues and Answers*. NewYork, Cambridge University Press, 2001); http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9E0DEEDD1E38F936A15750C0A96E958260&sec=&spo n=&pagewanted=print

6. Letter to the Editor: President Clinton's dramatic exchange with Abigail Thernstrom at the Akron Race panel meeting, <u>The New York Times</u>, D5. December 12, 1997; <u>http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9502EEDF123AF934A15752C1A961958260&sec=&s pon=&pagewanted=print</u>

5. Letter to the Editor: Excluding critics of affirmative action from the President's racial advisory panel, <u>The New York Times</u>, November 27, 1997; http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9B0DE4DB143CF93AA35751C1A961958260&sec= &spon=&pagewanted=print

4. Letter to the Editor, <u>Psychology Today</u>, response to letter about my work, September/October, 1996; Link unavailable

3. Letter to the Editor, responding to Matthew Cooper's article on Bob Dole. <u>The New Republic</u>, July 1, 1996; Link unavailable

2. Letter to the Editor, "Attack ads in presidential campaigns," <u>The New York Times</u>, March 4, 1996; <u>http://query.nytimes.com/gst/fullpage.html?res=9E05E6D71E39F937A35750C0A960958260&sec=&spon=&pagewanted=print</u>

1.Letter to the Editor, "National Security Argument for a New York Home Port Sinks," <a href="http://www.com/search/restricted/article?res=F5071EF634550C738FDDA00894DE484D81">http://select.nytimes.com/search/restricted/article?res=F5071EF634550C738FDDA00894DE484D81</a>

## IV. Commentary on Television News Shows-Featured Guest on:

61. On camera interview: "Donald Trump's Psychology," Al Jazeera English, January 31, 2107.

60. On camera interview: "The Mindset of Presidential Candidates, "Fox News with Joe Toohey, April 26, 2016. <u>http://www.fox5ny.com/news/133008710-story</u>

59. On camera interview as part of a documentary on Donald Trump. SBS Dateline (Australia) "I'm Mr. Trump," April 5, 2016. [at: 10:09; 12:41; 20:29; 21:30] http://www.sbs.com.au/news/dateline/story/im-mr-trump

58. On camera interview: "Explaining Donald Trump, eitb.eus (Spain), "March 11, 2016. <u>http://www.eitb.eus/es/noticias/internacional/videos/detalle/3912582/video-claves-fenomeno-donald-trump/</u>

57. CCTV-China News Interview on the U.S. Presidential Election, October 14, 2015. (http://english.cntv.cn/2015/10/15/VIDE1444858802406469.shtml)

56. Interview on FOX on "Presidential Scandal Management," June 12, 2014 (http://foxbaltimore.com/news/features/vote/)

55. CCTV-China News Interview on the U.S. Presidential Election, October 7, 2012. http://english.cntv.cn/program/worldinsight/20121008/100610.shtml

54. Interview on Byline with Brian Lilley (Sun News Network, Canada) on sexual acting out in politicians, June 16, 2011

53. Interview with China Central Television (Beijing) on culture, sex, and politics, June 12, 2011. http://english.cntv.cn/program/worldinsight/20110613/101628.shtml (at 40:58)

52. Interview with David Akin on the "Daily Brief" Sun News Network, Canada on sexual risk taking in politicians, June 6, 2011

51. Hanity and Friends segment on "Lying and Political Leaders," Fox News, September 26, 2010.

50. Interview with Channel 2 news/ Norway on President Obama's Nobel Prize, September 12, 2009.

http://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&sl=no&u=http://www.tv2nyhetene.no/utenriks/amerikanerneler-av-obamaprisen-

<u>3053318.html&ei=AmomS8uCEZOTIAfVwPCTDw&sa=X&oi=translate&ct=result&resnum=1&ved=0C</u> <u>AgQ7gEwAA&prev=/search%3Fq%3DAmerikanerne%2Bler%2Bav%2BObama-</u> prisen%26hl%3Den%26client%3Dsafari%26rls%3Den

- 49. ABC News interview on Governor Mark Sanford and the pressures of politics, June 25, 2009.
- 48. CNN interview with Lou Dobbs on allowing non-citizens to Vote, September 19, 2008
- "Interview on Tony Harris segment: The McCain/Obama Presidential Campaign, "<u>CNN</u>, May 22, 2008;
- 46. Featured interview-French Documentary- "Hillary et Bill, a nous deux l'Amerique" (Hillary and Bill: America Belongs to us," *Tetra Media*, January 2008;
- 45. ABC Good Morning America, segment on the family life of presidential candidates, June 17, 2007;
- 44. Fox News Interview, "Fox and Friends" segment on the psychology of Hugo Chavez," September 20, 2006;
- 43. CNN interview with Bill Tucker on Non-citizen Voting, November 16, 2005;
- ABC-TV "Famous Rivals" extensive commentary on the Bill Clinton/Kenneth Starr rivalry (aired December, 2005)

43. CNN- interview with Lou Dobbs on immigration and American identity, November 8, 2005;

- 42. CNN- interview with Christine Romans on American citizenship, November 8, 2005;
- 41. ABC-TV "Famous Rivals" extensive commentary on the Bush/Hussein rivalry (to air November 2005)
- 40. C-Span, Televised Keynote Address on George W. Bush's Second Term, Villanova University, January 22, 2005;
- 39. ITV London, England, Interview on the Blair-Bush relationship, November 4, 2004;
- C-Span, Book notes, Debate (with Justin Frank, MD) on George W. Bush Psychology, October 30, 2004;
- 37. Featured Guest, The Dennis Miller Show, CNBC, October 5, 2004;
- 36. Fox Network News segment on the Bushes: Father and Son, August 26, 2004;

35. Fox Network News segment on the effects of the Madrid terror bombing on the U.S. elections, March 18, 2004;

34. CBS Evening News, Dan Rather, segment on the psychology of presidential candidates, January 21, 2004;

- 33. Fox and Friends interview segment on Saddam Hussein in Captivity, Fox News, December 18, 2003;
- 32. "Inside the Mind of Tony Blair," documentary aired 9/28/03 on Channel 4, Great Britain;

31. <u>Discovery Channel</u> Toronto Canada, "Daily Planet" Interview Segment on the Psychology of George W. Bush, Aired 3/13/03;

- 30. . Swedish National News (channel 4) on Bill's Clinton's pardons and legacy, March 16, 2001;
- Featured interview, Documentary, "New York City Under Mayor Giuliani," (Producer, Kevin Keeting, [Director of When We were Kings])- aired Fall, 2000;
- 28. Inside Edition, October 15, 1999, Hillary Clinton's Senate Campaign
- 27. NBC Dateline, January 19, 1999 on the Senate Trial of President Clinton;
- 26. Inside Editon, December 21, 1998, on the president after impeachment;

25. Interview with Bob O'Brien, Fox News 5, December 17, 1998 on Saddam Hussien's calculations;

24. Interview with Dawn Fratangilo, <u>NBC Dateline</u>, December 16, 1998 on the president's impeachment hearings;

23. Interview with Garrick Utley, <u>CNN</u>, on negative campaign adds. October 30, 1998;

22. "All that Matters," (National Educational Network), On the public's response to the Clinton Crisis, October 16, 1998;

21. CNN Crossfire with Pat Buchanan, on the president's psychology, September 22, 1998;

20. Interview with Stephan Borg, <u>Swedish National News</u> (channel 4) on the president's testimony, September 23, 1998;

19. NBC Dateline, The Starr Report, September 20, 1998;

18. Inside Edition, September 15, 1998, Congress and the Starr report;

- 17. CNN National News, The Starr Report, September 12, 1998;
- 16. <u>CNN</u>'s "Talk Back" (National) on the Clinton Crisis, August 25, 1998;

15 . "CBS Good Morning" (National, Channel 2), on the Clinton apology, August 19, 1998;

14. "The O'Reily Report, Fox News (August 18, 1998) discussing President Clinton's national apology;

13. <u>Swedish National News</u> (channel 4) on accusations of Kathleen Willey against the President, March 16,1998;

12. Inside Edition, program dealing with the testimony of Vernon Jordan, March 2, 1998;

11. Fox News on the effect of the Clinton scandals on rewriting history, January 29, 1998;

10. Chris Snow show on the Clinton Crisis, New York at 10 News, Channel 5, January 28, 1998;

9. Fox News in Depth, January 23, 1998, program on the Clinton misconduct allegations;

8. Inside Edition, program dealing with confidential secretaries and presidential power, January 27, 1998;

7. Featured Interview-Documentary, "Morality in the White House-Watergate, 25 years Later," (Producer, Peir Carlson)- Fox 5 News, aired March, 1997;

6. The O'Reily Report, Fox News (October 3, 1996) discussing the second Presidential Debate;

5. "Fox on Politics," Fox News (October 7, 1996) discussing the first Presidential Debate;

4. C-Span's Booknotes (September 28 and 29, 1996);

3. "The Pat Halper Prime Time Newstalk Television program, (March 1, 1996);

2. "The Pat Halper Prime Time, Newstalk Television program, (May 13, 1996) discussing the Whitewater hearings;

1.Sonya Live: The Appeal of H. Ross Perot, <u>CNN</u>, June 4, 1992.

## V.International, National, Local Radio News Shows, Featured Guest on:

87. Interview with Seth Weathers, BBC-Scotland on the aftermath of the 2020 election. November 10, 2020;

87. Interview on the Alan Colmes Show on Fox News Radio on the Trump Administration and "Alternative Facts," January 23, 2017.

86. Interview on the Arlene Bynon Show on Sirius XM on the debate between Hillary Clinton and Donald Trump, September 26, 2016.

85. Interview on KCBS FM (San Francisco, Ca.) on the American Psychiatric Associations reminder not to psychoanalyze political figures, August 9, 2016.

84. Interview on the Arlene Bynon Show for SiriusXM on why politicians lie, April 19, 2016.

83. Interview with	Jennifer 🔍	Lynn, WHYY-FM,	Philadelphia (V	Voices in the Family	Show) on
presidential	ambition,	November 5, 2012.			
http://whyy.org/cms/voicesinthefamily/					

MP3 Audio at: <u>http://www.whyy.org/podcast/voices20121105.mp3</u> (at 33:51)

82. Interview with Neal Larson on KID News radio 590am/92.1 FM on immigration in the 2012 presidential election, May 22, 2012.

81. Interview with Joy Cardin on Wisconsin Public Radio on *Barack Obama and the Politics of Redemption*, September 15, 2011 http://wpr.org/webcasting/audioarchives display.cfm?Code=jca

MP3 audio available at: <u>http://wpr.org/wcast/download-mp3-</u> request.cfm?mp3file=jca110915c.mp3&iNoteID=150373

80. Interview with Patrick Donges on dual citizenship on, WAMC Northeast Public Radio, August 22, 2011.

http://www.publicbroadcasting.net/wamc/news.newsmain/article/0/0/1843299/WAMC.New.England.News/Dual.and.multiple.citizenship.growing.as.the.global.economy.expands

79. Interview with Lasse Lauridsen, Danish Public Radio, on risk- taking psychology and political leaders, June 7, 2011.

78. Wisconsin Public Radio-"At Issue- the Ben Merens Show" on the psychological pressures of public life, June 30, 2009

77. *NPR-Weekend Edition*- Gov. Sanford Latest State in Infidelity Parade, June 27, 2009. <u>http://www.npr.org/templates/story/story.php?storyId=106007605&sc=emaf</u>

76. WILL-AM: Focus 580 (NPR Affiliate Chicago, Illinois)- The Psychology of Political Leaders, one hour segment, January 22, 2009. http://will.illinois.edu/focus580/interview/focus090122b/

75. Interview with Radio France Internationale on candidate response to the U.S. Financial Crisis, September 22, 2008.

74. Interview with Dick Uliano CNN Radio on allowing Non-citizens to Vote, September 15, 2008.

73. NPR-What is an American? June 27, 2008. http://minnesota.publicradio.org/display/web/2008/06/27/midmorning1/

72. XM Radio-Washington, DC-Interview segment on John McCain's national security worldview, May 29, 2008;

71. National Public Radio (NPR)-Marty Moss-Coane Show (Philadelphia, Pa.) segment on the misuse of power by political leaders," March 14, 2008;

70. VOA-Segment on Non citizen Voting- Interview with Adam Phillips, March 7, 2007;

69. WNR- War News Radio (College Consortium), Segment with James Robinson on the Baker group evaluation of Iraq options, September 26, 2006;

68. The Jeff Crouere Show on immigration and dual citizenship, WVOL/WOMN New Orleans, La., November 2, 2005;

67. The Alex Bennett Show, SIRIUS Satellite Radio, on the psychology of national attachment and immigration, October 19, 2005;

66. The Jerry Doyle Show, Talk Radio National Network, on the psychology of national attachment and immigration, October 19, 2005;

65. The David Gold Show, KFCD Dallas, Texas on the Bush Inauguration and Second Term, January 19, 2005;

64. NPR\_WHYY-FM-"RadioTimes with Marty Moss-Coane," on presidential apologies and psychology, October 13, 2004;

63. KXEL, The Mike Bunge Show, on the George Bush Presidency, September 22, 2004;

62. KJSL- St. Louis, Mo. The Tim Berends Show, on the George W. Bush Presidency, September 15, 2004;

61. WNWS-Tennessee Newstalk "Carter and Company" on Presidential Leadership and the Iraq War; September 13, 2004;

60. Louisiana Live w/ Don Grady, Louisiana Network, On the George W. Bush Presidency, September 9, 2004;

59. Conversations with Joy Cardin, NPR, Wisconsin Public Radio, On the George W. Bush Presidency, September 8, 2004;

58. KXAM, "The Matt Gerson Show," On the George W. Bush Presidency, September 7, 2004;

57. KMSR, North Texas. "The David Gold Show" Interview on the psychology of George W. Bush; August 30, 2004;

56. WLBJ, Austin, Texas public affairs," Interview regarding George W. Bush and Iraq, May 16, 2004;

55. The Paul Berry Show, WTNT-AM on the Saddam Hussein and G.W. Bush, March 26, 2003;

54. Talk of the City-NPR, December 14, 2000 on the G.W. Bush presidency;

53. The Geoffrey Fieger Show (WXYT/CBS affiliate in Detroit, MI.), March 24, 1999 on the meaning of the Clinton Impeachment;

52. "Dallyn-World Wide," (BBC), February 15, 1999 on the end of the impeachment hearings and their consequences;

51. The Jim Bohannon Show (Mutual Broadcasting System-National) January 29, 1999 on the Clinton impeachment hearings;

50. "The Milton Rosenberg Show," (WIRL-Chicago, Ill) , January 26, 1999 on the Clinton impeachment hearings;

49. The Carl Foster Show (WWDC- Westwood One, Washington, D.C). December 4, 1998 on the Clinton impeachment hearings;

48. The Jerry Hughes Show (UBN National) November 18, 1998 on the Clinton paradox;

47. Carl Angeloff- "The Bottom Line" (United Broadcasting Network-National, KNWZ California), October 27, 1998 on the White House in crisis;

46. The Tom Pope Show (Washington, D.C./East Coast), October 23, 1998, on the White House scandals;

45. Louise Schiavone- The Hill Reporter Show (WBN-Washington, East Coast), October 15, 1998 on the president's crisis;

44. "The Jack Brighton Show" (National Public Radio- Chicago, Illinois) September 24, 1998 on presidential crisis;

43. "The David Rankin Show" (KURV-Bronsville, Tx.), September 22, 1998, on President Clinton's testimony;

42. The Gary Robertson Show" (BBC-London), September 21, 1998 on the president's grand jury testimony;

41. "The Milton Rosenberg Show," (WIRL-Chicago, Ill), September 21, 1998 on the Clinton crisis;

40. The Raif Mair News Show (CKNW, Vancouver- British Columbia), September 18, 1998 on the presidency in crisis;

39. "The Al Kresta Show," (WDEO/WCAR, Ann Arbor/Detroit Michigan), September 16, 1998 on the President's dilemma;

38. "The Wayne LaPierre News Show (CBS-Westwood 1, Washington, D.C./National), September 13, 1998 on the Starr Report;

37. "The John McLaughton Show" (National) on the Starr Report, "September 12, 1998;

36. "The Steve Cohen Show" (WCBS- National News) on the Clinton dilemma, September 11, 1998;

35. "The Wayne LaPierre News Show (CBS-Westwood 1, WashingtonD.C./National), August 30 1998 on the Clinton dilemma;

34. "Conversation with Jean Feraca," (NPR- Wisconsin Public Radio) August 26, 1998;

33. "<u>Newsweek</u> on the Air," (WNYC, New York/National) August 23, 1998, on the Clinton dilemma with George Stephanopoulos;

32. The John Grambling Show (WOR, New York), August 18, 1998, the Clinton crisis;

31. Interview with Peter Thompson, Australian National Radio (Sidney), August 18, 1998 on the American presidency in crisis;

30. NPR News-"Talk of the Nation" (Washington, D.C.-National), August 18, 1998 show on the public's reactions to the Clinton admission of an affair. http://www.npr.org/templates/story/story.php?storyId=1010583

29. "The Woody Johnson Show," (WOAI, Austin, Texas-Southwest), August 18, 1998 show on President Clinton's testimony before the Starr grand jury;

28. "Politics-Daybreak USA Radio Network (National) March 3, 1998;

27. The Steve Cohen Show (WCBS-National), January 24, 1998, on the emerging White House crisis;

26. National Public Radio--Which Way LA, January 23, 1998, program on the Clinton Presidency Imperilled;

25. "Tom Clark Show (Wisconsin Public Radio), May 19, 1977;

24. In the News (Host: Joel Galuski), (WSYR, Syracuse, NY), January 20, 1997;

23. "The Jerry London Show," (KPSC, Palm Springs, Ca.) November 18, 1996;

22."The Libby Collins Show-Public Forum," (WCGO, Chicago, Ill.) November 8, 1996;

21. "The David McMillian Show- Strategies for Living," (KEEL, Shreveport, La.) October, 31, 1996;

20. "The Doug Callum Show," (SRCQ, Columbus, Ga.) October 31, 1996;

19. "The Ed Walsh Show- Wake Up Arizona" (KFYI, Phoenix, Az.) October 29, 1996;

18. "The Mitch Slater Show -Financially Speaking" (1050 AM, New York, New York ), October 22, 1966;

17. "The Steve Hexum Show," (KBUR FM, Burlington, Iowa), October 17, 1966;

16. "The Rob Neyhard Show," (WARM AM/FM, Scranton, PA.), Oct. 7, 1996;

15. "The Howard Cannon Show," (Bloomberg News, New York, New York), September 20, 1996;

14. "The Richard Haase Show," WCSX FM, Detroit, Michigan), September 13, 1966;

13."The Nebraska On-Line Show," (Stacy Schmidt-producer, KFAC FM- Omaha, Nebraska), September 12, 1996;

12. "The Frank O'Leary Show," (WJOL, Joliette Ill.)-September 11, 1996;

11. "The Al Axelson Show," (KCUE, Redland Minn.) -September 12, 1966;

10."The Tom Haliday Show,"(WDEL, Wilmington Del.)- September 9, 1996;

9. "The Mike Fenley Show," (WSJS, Winston-Salem, NC)-August 28, 1996;

8. "The Bob Gilmartin Show," (WVJY, Austin, Texas ), August 27, 1966;

7. "The Dave Hanley Show -New Orleans on Line-Left/ Right," (WODT, New Orleans, La.)- August 27, 1966;

6. "The Steve Hexum Show," (KBUR FM, Burlington, Iowa) August 27, 1996;

5. "The Jim Bresnahan Show," (WREL AM/FM, Alexandria, Va.), November 4, 1996;

4. National Public Radio-"Which Way LA," (Los Angeles, Cal.)- June 10 1996;

3. "The Teresa Erikson Show," (Voice of America, International- Washington, D.C.), June 9, 1996;

2."The Blanquita Cullum Show," (WBBX FM, Washington, D.C.), June 6, 1996;

1. "The Quinn in the Morning Show," (WRRK FM- Pittsburgh, Pa.), May 30, 1996.

## VI. Congressional Testimony

 HEARING ON COMPREHENSIVE IMMIGRATION REFORM: BECOMING AMERICAN, U.S IMMIGRATION INTEGRATION House Committee on the Judiciary Subcommittee on Immigration, Citizenship, Refugees, Border Security, and International Law 5:30 p.m., Wednesday, May 23, 2007 2226 Rayburn House Office Building. http://judiciary.house.gov/media/pdfs/Renshon070523.pdf

2. REFORMING DUAL CITIZENSHIP: INTEGRATING IMMIGRANTS INTO THE AMERICAN NATIONAL COMMUNITY The House Subcommittee on Immigration, Border Security & Claims Hearing on: "Dual Citizenship, Birthright Citizenship, and the Meaning of Sovereignty" September 29, 2005 Room 2141-Rayburn House Office Building (http://judiciary.house.gov/media/pdfs/renshon093005.pdf)

Full Testimony at: http://judiciary.house.gov/media/pdfs/printers/109th/23690.pdf

REPRINTED in John T. Rourke (ed), <u>Taking Sides: Clashing Views on World Politics</u>. New York: McGraw Hill, 2008.

## VII. Other: Videos of Presentations:

1. C-SPAN, Book Discussion of High Hope: The Clinton Presidency, "C-Span, September 26, 1996. http://www.c-span.org/video/?75455-1/book-discussion-high-hopes-clinton-presidency

2. "Psychological Portraits of George W. Bush," George Washington University debate, October 25, 2004. http://www.c-span.org/video/?166586-1/psychological-portraits-george-w-bush

3. The Second Term of George W. Bush Conference, Villanova University, January 22, 2005. http://www.cspanvideo.org/videoLibrary/mobilevideo.php?progid=139170

4. Segment: "A Charge to Keep: Commentary on an Iconic Painting for George W. Bush, Brooklyn Public Library, September 28, 2008. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ECUxovroNOI

5. Segment: Talk on the Psychology of McCain and Obama at the Brooklyn Public Library, September 28, 2008.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fX-InfW4ibI

6."The Illusionary Allure of Immigration Grand Bargains," National Press Club, December 22, 2010.

Part 1: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LYkKqfGDUhU

- Part 2: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aoWd1zZTd E
- Part 3: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1JY2ikjFG9E
- 7. "I'm Mr. Trump," SBS DATELINE (Australia) April 5, 2016. http://www.sbs.com.au/news/dateline/story/im-mr-trump